UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE

[LouisviLLE, KENTUCKY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

April 4, 1938

Dr. Forrest Ce Allen
Director of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lewrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I am transmitting your letter concerning
a possible basketball date to Mr. lawrence Apitz,
our Director of Athletics, snd asking him vo
reply to you directly. Nothing would please me
personally more then to have you here.
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R. A. Kent4 President
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